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May 12, 2004 
 

Today’s Program 
New Member Inductions

 
Vocational Service 
 
We welcome our Jr. Rotary and Interact 
Members to our meeting today! Thanks for 
joining us!!! 
 
Roosevelt PALS picnic will be on May 19th. 
Please plan on attending to show our 
continued support for Roosevelt. We will be 
looking for volunteers, so please consider 
lending a hand. We would hope for 100% 
participation from our club to show our PALS 
we are there for them! If you are able to help 
please sign the forms on your table. Thank 
you. 
 
 
 
Club Service 
 
 
Don’t forget our newly formed PR Relations 
Committee: David Hayford, Greg Lawrence, 
Mike Fitzgerald. The newly formed PR 
committee will be working on several avenues 
to enable more awareness within the club as 

well as within the community. Thank you to the 
above individuals for volunteering for this new 
adventure. We look forward to this new much 
needed committee!! 
 
Community Service 
Country USA – We are looking for volunteers 
to help out with this years Raffle at County 
USA, June 23-27! The shifts for Saturday, June 
26 will run 10-4 and 4-9. What a great way to 
get into the event FREE, enjoy some foot 
stompin’ country music and have some FUN! 
Please see Roy Duxstad if you are interested 
or if you have questions. 
 
 
Future Programs/Events 
 
May 18 - New Board planning/review 
of new budget - Robbins 5:30 (note 
time change) All current, as well as 
newly elected board members, please 
try to attend. Please let FestiveRick 
know if you are not able to attend 
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May 19 – Roosevelt PALS Picnic with 
round table at Robbins  
May 26 – Simon Sibelman, UW 
Oshkosh Prof of French, Saving 
Children in France 1940-1945 
June 2- Open 
June 9 – Sue Panek & guest, speaking 
on Winnebago LIFE report 
June 16 - Open 
June 23 – Open 
June 23 – Wednesday evening, 
Changing of the Guard – Pioneer Inn, 
be sure and mark your calendars, you 
won’t want to miss it!! 
June 30 – Craig Burnett web tour and 
roundtable 
July 15th – Boat Night (members and 
guests welcome) 
July 29th Thursday – EAA Picnic no 
Wednesday meeting 
August 3 – Members only Fun night 
at Fowler’s 
 
The Four Way Test 
By Herbert I. Taylor – Chicago – 1932 
Of the things we think, say or do:  
First: Is it the truth? 
Second: Is it fair to all concerned? 
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? 
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
  
 
Information for the HUB 
Directors and chairman of committees we 
would like to have more information in the HUB 
about what is happening in your areas.  Send 
your information to Bonnie Behnke; e-mail 
bbehnke@firstfed.com. 
   
 

 
Did you know???  
You can do a makeup on line? Go to our 
website click on “Links” and follow the 
link from there. Remember a makeup 
only counts if done within 2 weeks of the 

missed meeting. You also can do a 
makeup at either of the other two clubs 
within the two-week window.  Monday 
Noon at the Pioneer – Downtown Club 
and Friday 7:00am at the Park Plaza 
Hotel.  
 
Old and new members alike take a tour 
of Rotary. Log on to the website: 
www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org and 
click on Tourguide.  You will learn 
things. 


